
Final reminder for any outstanding items! 
Portable Appliance Testing ensures that your work electrical equipment remains safe 
whether you are in the office or WFH.

Additional dates for bringing your items are: 

Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th October 2023.

Drop off/ collection point will be set up in Property area, Pippbrook office. Please place your 
test items in a named internal envelope.
If for any reason you cannot make it on these dates please let us know by emailing 
Servicing@molevalley.gov.uk




